
From: Isaac Boyd [mailto:isaacnboyd@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 12:12 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward7 <Ward7@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: closures for johnson parkway trail 
 
Hello, 
 
I own a home off east 7th and johnson parkway. I just wanted to email and say that I support the road 
closures on johnson as part of the st paul grand rounds. 
 
Thank you, 
-Isaac Boyd 
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